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Abstract 

Dear Julian 

EDF Energy welcomes the great opportunity to respond to this modification. 

EDF Energy supports this modification as it will remove a perverse incentive that exists in 
section Z of the UNC with the introduction of Storage safety monitors in the Safety Case. 

Yours sincerely 

 

John Costa 

Gas Market Manager 
 
 


